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Dear Mountain View City Council,

I commend you for adding an additional 17 spaces to the Shoreline Safe parking lot.  

I implore you to also create an additional 20 commuter parking spaces in or near the Shoreline
Safe Parking lot.  It makes sense that the city also support these residents' ability to safely get
to and from work.

Thank you for your ongoing support for the working poor in our community.

Regards,
Joanne and Kent Irwin
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